

## **MEMORANDUM**

**DATE:** April 16, 2025

<u>TO:</u>

The Granby Board of Selectmen

FROM:

Mike Walsh, Town Manager

**REGARDING:** 

Library Building Expansion Presnatation and Discussion

Please set aside some time at the April 21, 2025 Board of Selectmen Meeting so Library Director Amber Wyzik can introduce you and the community to the idea of a future Library Building Expansion.

Amber has prepared a brief PowerPoint and then will be able to answer any questions you may have

Thank you.